-----Original Message-----

From: McDonald, Wade [mailto:Wade.McDonald@oa.mo.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2005 3:31 PM

To: comments

Subject: Fair Tax Act - HR 25 & S 25

Thank you for the opportunity to submit an opinion.  The entire tax system as we know it is full of special interests, caveats, and creates continued dependency on the government to run our lives.  Please take this opportunity to review HR 25 and S 25 concerning the Fair Tax.  I am a strong supporter of this concept and belief  than not only will it create a straight forward tax code for US citizens, but it will also bring in more money into federal

hands.   In addition, this tax reform should be combined with Social

Security Reform which will put more money into the hands of the American

People.   The greatest wealth building tool is a person's income.   Income

tax is similar to having a lifetime mortgage payment.    

Wade McDonald, Buyer 

(573) 522-3052 

wade.mcdonald@oa.mo.gov 
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